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Dear Parent,

                    Thank you to everyone who supported the children at our Sports Day yesterday. We were very proud of all the children and the way that they managed the heat. 

Whilst we all had a great day in school sadly our neighbours experienced a great deal of difficulty due to inconsiderate parking which has taken some of the shine off a fabulous day.
One of our neighbours had her drive blocked for the whole school day, including lunchtime, by one of our parents meaning they were unable to leave their house for the whole day. We have also heard that because our parents were using the yellow lines around the bus stop area one of the local residents who uses a wheel chair was unable to access and use the bus yesterday. Clearly this is not acceptable and certainly does not hold with our School’s Core Values of Responsibility, Acceptance or Justice.

Can I please urge everyone to park legally with courtesy and consideration for all our neighbours and to carefully consider this for our forthcoming Celebration Afternoon. Incidents like yesterday really do reflect badly upon the reputation of our school and do not represent the behaviour and values of our children and the overwhelming majority our parents who do use the rec, walk where possible and park with respect to others and their safety. 

I will again be speaking with the police to identify ways of enforcing safe and legal parking but really do feel that it shouldn’t be necessary to do so.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Yours sincerely,
D Hunwick
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